
Friends of Balgay Autumn meeting
#dundeewestend

The Friends of Balgay Autumn meeting takes place this coming Saturday (30th
September) at 2pm at the Mills Observatory.

In addition to the AGM, Jean Oudney (pictured right) of the Tayside Bat Group
will give a talk about “Batty Tayside” – all welcome!
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